
 
ASPCRO Pest Management in Schools Committee Meeting Agenda 

August 16, 2022 
 

Via Teams 

OR  

 at The Graduate Hotel in Pathways meeting room 

 
 

1. Attendees 

Name Organization Email 

Michael Kelly TX Dept. of 

Agriculture 

michael.kelly@texasagriculture.gov 

Jolene Hendrix UMN 

PSEP/AAPSE 

jhendrix@umn.edu 

Linda Johns UMN 

Extension 

lindaj@umn.edu 

Molly Vagle UMN 

Extension 

Vagle033@umn.edu 

John Pitcock KY Dept of 

Agriculture 

John.pitcock@ky.gov 

Roy “Brad” 

Smith 

KY Dept of 

Agriculture 

Roy.smith@ky.gov 

Bill Welsh Rose/MPMA bwelsh@rosepest.com 

Angel Egan Ecolab Angel.egan@ecolab.com 

Caroline Kirby Plunkett’s Pest 

Control 

ckirby@plunketts.net 

Seth Dunlap AR Dept of 

Agriculture 

Seth.dunlap@agriculture.arkansas.gov 

Ali Ikner GA Dept of 

Agriculture 

Ali.ikner@agr.georgia.gov 

Derrick Lastinger GA Dept of 

Agriculture 

Derrick.lastinger@agr.georgia.gov 

Aaron Curiel TX Dept of 

Agriculture 

Aaron.curiel@texasagriculture.gov 

Marah Clark FDACS Marah.clark@fdacs.gov 

  

 

2. Old Business: 

mailto:Angel.egan@ecolab.com
mailto:ckirby@plunketts.net
mailto:Seth.dunlap@agriculture.arkansas.gov
mailto:Ali.ikner@agr.georgia.gov


a. White paper on pesticides and children – A draft white paper was 

reviewed, and a meeting date selection will be sent via email to 

SLA committee members to pick a meeting date sometime prior 

to the midyear meeting. This meeting will be used to finalize the 

white paper draft to be reviewed and discussed at mid-year. This 

meeting will include a PSEP member or two.  

b. Survey – a draft survey was reviewed and revisions to the draft 

were suggested by members.  

c. EPA Grant for outreach – Georgia shared information on grant 

they received from EPA (region 4) to do outreach to schools. 

This grant enables GDA to teach students about IPM.  

d. Informational videos links for ASPCRO website – A suggestion 

was made to add information video links to entities like the 

National Pesticide Safety Education Center (NPSEC) or National 

Pesticide Information Center (NPIC) to information on the 

School IPM/Pest Management Committee ASPCRO website.  

 

3. New Business: 

a. Suggestions received from committee members – to help states, 

tribes and territories to get funding to help with pest management 

in schools. Mike stated he could reach out to EPA to find out 

more about the process. Linda suggested fitting the funding, if 

sought, into EPA’s current objectives.  

 

 

4. Open Discussion – there was no comments.  
 


